February 5, 2015

Ms. Maria Butina

Chairman

The Right to Bear Arms

14, Bolshaya Novodmitrovskaya Street
Building 7, Office 211

Moscow, Russia 127015

Dear Ms. Butina:

On behalf of the National Rifle Association of America, I am extremely honored to
extend to you and Mr. Torshin a formal invitation to attend the 2015 NRA Annual Meetings and
Exhibits being held in Nashville, Tennessee, April 8 — 13, 2015. The NRA greatly appreciated
your participation last year in Indianapolis and hope your schedule will allow for you to join us
again in April.

Please advise us of your travel schedule so that we may plan for your visit. We will be
more than happy to take care of your housing arrangements during your stay.

The NRA hopes you look favorably on this invitation. We look forward to seeing you in
Nashville!

Sincerely,

Edward J. Land, Jr.
NRA Secretary
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